
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF HEARING AND PUBLIC COMMENTS 

DOCKET: 11-00018 

460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505 

IN RE: PETITION OF THE NORTH AMERICAN NUMBERING PLAN 
ADMINISTRATOR ON BEHALF OF THE TENNESSEE 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS INDUSTRY 

DATE: October 4, 2013 

The Tennessee Regulatory Authority will hear and consider the Petition for a new area 
code plan for the 615 area of Middle Tennessee during the regularly scheduled Authority 
Conference on Monday, October 21, 2013, beginning at 1:00 p.m. (central). This matter will 
be heard before the voting panel of Vice Chairman Herbert H. Hilliard, Director Kenneth C. Hill 
and Director David F. Jones. Members of the public are invited to attend. The Directors have 
set aside time for public comments prior to their deliberations of this matter during the Authority 
Conference. 

The Authority also seeks written public comments and requests that any interested person 
or entity desiring to file comments do so no later than 2:00 p.m. on Friday, October 11, 2013. 
Comments should address the options set forth in the Petition. Additional information about the 
options for the 615 numbering plan area is available from the Authority's web site: 
www.tn.gov/tra. 

Participants with disabilities who require special accommodations or alternate 
communications formats should contact the Tennessee Regulatory Authority ADA-EEO/ AA 
Coordinator/Officer at 460 James Robertson Parkway, Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505, 1-800-342-
8359 or TDD (615) 741-3930, so that reasonable accommodations can be made. 

FOR THE TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

cc: Interested Parties 
Original in docket file 

Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (615) 741-5015 
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